
Ref P21-20 

Wiltshire Council 

Full Council 

19 October 2021 

Item 6 – Public Participation 

From Nick Beard 

To Councillor Nick Botterill, Cabinet Member for Development Management, 

Strategic Planning and Climate Change  

Question (P21-20) 

Can the cabinet member for strategic planning confirm that any of the sites that 

came forward for development – such as that for 1,200 houses in south west 

Amesbury or employment land at High Post near Salisbury – will go through a 

thorough process of analysis and assessment before they are considered for 

inclusion in the Local Plan? 

Response 

A verbal response will be provided at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


